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From: Leonor Rivera

Sent: Monday, August 21, 2006 7:30 PM

To: 'mikellemorra@fcc.gov'

Subject: FW: Notification pursualt Section 63.21(i) (Signed)

Attachments: Section 63.21 notification.pdf

Sorry, attached is the PDF version.

Leonor Ivette Rivera-Lebron, Esq.
Regulatory Affairs Director
Telefonica Empresas
Una Companta de fa Muftinacional Espariola Telefduica

Tel, (787} 749-5800 ext. 5627
Email: eonor.nivera@tidpr.com

From: Lecnor Rivera

Sent: Monday, August 21, 2006 7:16 PM

To: 'mikellemorra@fcc.gov'

Subject: Notification pursualt Section 63.21(i)

Dear Mikelle:

Attached please find a new notification on name change of Telefonica Data USA. Im sending the hard copy to the

International Beareau. Please let me know if | should notify any other party. Thanks!

Leonor Ivette Rivera-Lebron, Esq.
Regulatory Affairs Director
Telefénica Empresas
Ui Comparita de fa Multivacional Espaiola Telgfdmica

Tel, (787) 749-5800 ext. 5627
Ematf feonor.rivera@tfdpr.con

8/21/2006




Jelefonica
Empresas Telefonica Empresas
Una compania de la Multiacicnal
Una compania de la Multinacional Espanola Telefdnica
Espanola Telefdnica Metro Office Park
17 Street 2, Suite 600
Guaynabo, PR 00968
PO Box 70325 San Juan, PR 00936-8325
Tel: 787-749-5800
informacion@empresas.ielefonica.pr

August 21, 2006

ECC International Bureau
445 12th Street, SW
Washington DC 20554

Re:  Telefénica Data USA, Inc.
ITC—214-20000602-00336

Telefénica Data USA, Inc. is an authorized carrier under Section 214, In August 7, 2006,
Telefonica Data filed an Amendment of its Articles of Incorporation in which changed its
corporate name to Telefonica USA, Inc. The address of the principal office and the mailing
address is 111Brickell Avenue, 10" floor, Miami, Florida 33131. '

Last month, Telefonica Data filed a notification stating that it has been operating under the “doing
business name” TDATA and that in alignment with its holding company image, TDATA lounged
a plan to substitute its d/b/a for Telefonica Empresas. We want to correct that information,
because that change was only applicable to the operations within the Commonwealth of Puetto

Rico.

As required by FCC Section 63.21 (i) Telefénica Data USA, Inc. (TDATA) hereby notifies the
FCC of a change of its corporate name. Regardless, Telefonica USA, Inc. will continue using
Telefonica Empresas as its doing business name within the Commonwealth of Puctrfo Rico

market,

A copy of this notification also was sent on an electronic format sent to Mikelle Morra at
MikelleMorra@fcc.gov. Enclosed is a duplicate for date stamp and return on the self addressed
stamped envelope.

Please contact the undersigned either by email (leonor.rivera@tldpr.com) or telephone number
(787) 749-5880 ext 5627, if you have any question concerning this filing.

/ _~Lto Rivera Lebrén Esq.
Regulatory Affairs Manager




